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Spring profusion of buttercup on the Cavness Ranch. 

Mima Corridor Project - A significant new private landowner project was initiated on Mima Prairie.  The 
‘Mima Prairie Corridor Project’ received $25,000 of funding from the Landowner Incentive Program of WA 
Dept. of Fish and Wildlife.  The project seeks to enhance the biological link between Glacial Heritage Preserve 
and Mima Mounds Natural Area Preserve by restoring the private lands between and near these preserves.  The 
project started off well with control of Scotch broom on 50 acres immediately south of Mima Mounds NAP, the 
Bordeaux Ranch conservation parcel.  The program complements and expands the core efforts at the two 
protected prairies. 
 
Science Presentations – Eric Delvin gave two presentations at the recent Society for Ecological Restoration 
conference.  Eric reported the latest results from the wipe-on herbicide trials and described our efforts with WA 
Dept. of Natural Resources to rid Mima Mounds NAP of Scotch broom.  Both projects drew considerable 
interest.  If you would like to know more about the projects give Eric a call, 360-570-0083. 
 
Mima Prairie Land Steward – We are pleased to announce Alison Smith has joined our staff as the Mima 
Prairie Land Steward.  Alison will work with Eric Delvin on Glacial Heritage, Mima Mounds and other lands 
around Mima Prairie. Alison has extensive experience controlling knotweed along the Sandy River in Oregon.  
She will be leading our knotweed control efforts along the Chehalis River, where we are finishing efforts along 
the Black, Elk and Wishkah Rivers this spring. 
 
 
Rare Species Recovery Project 
 
South Sound Prairies . Org –  Take your browser to www.southsoundprairies.org to try out the new web site 
of the South Puget Sound Prairie Landscape Working Group.  This site is designed to give both professional 
conservationists and the general public a quick overview and the latest information about our prairies.  The site 
contains an extensive set of technical documents.  Check out the site and let us know what your think, it was 
designed with the assistance of students at the New Market Vocational Skills Center in Olympia.  
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